## Freeland Middle School Announcements



April 15th, 2025

- The MS Track meet today is postponed until tomorrow.
- Interested in running a 5k? Look no further than the April Kade race!! This
  event will take place at the Freeland Sportszone on Saturday, April 19th. If
  interested in this event, scan the QR code that is posted in the MS Office
  door and on the bulletin board to sign up. There will be pizza, a raffle and
  prizes. Races start at 10 a.m. Hope to see you there.
- Freeland Middle School will be holding a "Spike Into Summer" Volleyball
  Tournament during the afternoon of Transition Day on May 16th. Spectator
  admission is free, and Student Leadership will be selling popcorn, and the
  school store will be open. Please get Waivers and Team forms from the
  office or in Ms. Ruffertshofer's room, room 81.

## Parent Announcements

- MASC/MAHS Summer Leadership is an amazing opportunity to learn more about yourself, grow as a leader, and connect with other passionate youth. Any upcoming 7th and 8th graders are welcome to attend a mini-camp July 15th-18th at Albion College. MASC/MAHS's Summer Leadership Camp is designed to teach the principles of effective leadership and to provide practical experience in applying these skills as student leaders. Camp is packed with hands-on, engaging activities for students in a broad range of organizations. Whether you are a member of the student council, honor society, athletic teams, drama club, or anything in between leadership skills are universal! Students are also encouraged to apply for the JC partial camp scholarship to assist with costs
  Camp Registration and Scholarships
- 25-26 Freeland Poms information 25-26 Poms.pdf

- 2025 4th-8th Grade Summer School 2025 Summer School Flyer.pdf
- Freeland Youth Football Information for 4th-8th Grade
   Freeland Youth Football.pdf
- Youth Football Camp JC Youth Foundation.pdf
- Order your student(s) yearbook now until April 28th, 2025. Vearbook 2025.pdf
- Vaping Webinar <u>Link to Webinar</u>
- Please remember that any new bussing arrangements require 24 hour notice to process. This includes situations where you would like your child to ride home with a friend or to a different location. This must be in writing. Requests can be sent to <a href="mailto:colest@freelandschools.net">colest@freelandschools.net</a>
- If you would like to add money to your students meal account, please visit the link provided. <a href="https://freeland.familyportal.cloud/">https://freeland.familyportal.cloud/</a>